
 
 
 
 

Public Notice 
Notice of Public Hearing 

Nine Mile Creek Watershed District 
Water Management Plan 

 
Notice is hereby given that the Board of Managers of the Nine Mile Creek Watershed 
District will hold a public hearing pursuant to Chapter 103B and Chapter 103D of 
Minnesota Statutes, on July 19, 2017 at 6:45 p.m., at the Watershed District office at 12800 
Gerard Drive, MN  55435 to receive comments and consider the District’s Fifth Generation 
Water Management Plan.  
 
 
 
Dated:  June 28, 2017 
 

BY ORDER OF THE BOARD OF MANAGERS 
 

/S/Corrine Lynch 
Corrine Lynch, Secretary 

 
 
 
                                    


